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Hungry for Good News Club
  Christmas festivities come to a close and the promise of a fresh start fills the air with
anticipation and hope. As we ring in the new year, we are eagerly anticipating new
opportunities, starting with the Spring Good News Club® semester. We are kicking off
the semester with clubs at Indian Lane and Sharon Hill Elementary Schools and
Springton Lake Church.
 Our dedicated volunteers and staff will continue to share engaging Bible lessons,
exciting missionary stories, valuable memory verses, and create safe spaces for little
hearts to explore and grow in their faith. 
   Good News Club is a place where children are hungry.
They are hungry to learn about God. The kids come
running in week after week, hungry to share the verse
they’ve learned the previous week, hungry to see their
friends, hungry to hear the amazing stories of how God
works through the Bible lessons, and just plain hungry!
   Last semester we shared our need for snacks and the
response was so great that our Amazon Snack Wishlist
was quickly granted. Once again, we are opening up our
snack wishlist to provide snacks for our faithful teams

of volunteers. 
   Snack time is an opportunity not just to unwind
and recharge for the kids after long days at
school. It is also a perfect opportunity for Good
News Club teachers to have deeper conversations  
with the boys and girls, helping them develop
their relationships with the Lord. Many clubs use
snack time as an opportunity to share the
importance of having a personal quiet time with
the Lord.

   If you would like to play a part in deepening the children’s spiritual
relationships through snacks, please scan the QR code or visit
www.cefdelco.com and click on the “GNC SNACK” button to find our
Spring Amazon Snack Wishlist. You can make a difference one snack,
and one child, at a time.



Check out cefdelco on social media
for regular ministry updates
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Our Mission:
To evangelize boys and girls with the Gospel of the Lord Jesus
Christ, to disciple children in the Word of God, and to establish

them in a Bible believing church for Christian living.

From the
Director

Send them Out:
CYIA Giving Campaign

   We may have just
turned the calendar to
a new year, and we are
in the midst of winter,
but our thoughts have 
already turned to

~Brenda Smith

summer and recruiting our team of high
school and college students who will
serve with us sharing the gospel of Jesus
this summer. Christian Youth in Action®
(CYIA™) is an opportunity for teens to have
an exciting, meaningful and challenging
summer as they proclaim the message of
salvation to boys and girls all across the
county. Over 3000 trained CYIA will be
reaching millions of children in America
this summer! 
   CEF provides two weeks of training to
equip teens for this ministry from June
14th - 27th and then our trained teens will
work as part of a team conducting 5-Day
Clubs during the summer months.
   In addition to learning how to effectively
share the gospel, our CYIA will develop
and grow in character and life skills such
as leadership, conflict resolution, time
management, and communication while
being obedient to God’s call and
deepening their own personal
relationship with Him. What excites me
the most is not just seeing what God does
THROUGH these young people, but what
He does IN them!
   If you know a teen who has enthusiasm,
is committed  to the Lord, enjoys working
with children and is looking for a
challenge, we have a place for them as
part of our summer ministry team!
   For more information, or to request an
application, contact the CEF office at
cefofdelawarecounty@gmail.com.  A life-
changing summer is waiting!

Are you good with numbers? 
Do you have experience with

accounting? 
Then we have a place for you!

We are in need of a treasurer or
bookkeeper, preferably someone

familiar with Quickbooks. For more
information, contact Brenda Smith at

cefofdelawarecounty@gmail.com.

Did you know that every summer, high school and college students are trained
by CEF to become summer missionaries through Christian Youth In Action (CYIA)?

And we need YOUR help to make their mission possible!

What is CYIA?
Think of it as “summer camp meets life-changing mission work”. During
training, students learn how to share the Gospel in powerful and effective ways.
Then all summer long, they put their skills to work by leading 5-Day Clubs and
Vacation Bible Schools (VBS) right here in Delaware County. These young
leaders aren’t just running programs - they are bringing hope, joy, and the
message of Christ’s love to children in our community.

Why They Need You:
Here’s where you come in! Each summer missionary is responsible for the funds
for training, materials, and other essentials - a challenge that can be a barrier for
many. Some choose to raise support while others pay their own way. It’s not
cheap, but we work hard to avoid cost being a prohibitive factor. 

Full Cost Per Person (covers training, materials and t-shirts): $460
Materials: $65

Summer T-Shirts: $35
Training Camp: $360

With your help, more students will have the chance to join the team and
serve in this life-changing opportunity, regardless of their financial
circumstances. Together, we can make their calling a reality!

Scan the QR code or visit www.cefdelco.com and click
on the “CYIA FUNDING” button to help us send them out.


